Muletown Harley Owners Group
Officers Meeting
February 8, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 pm. Present were: Eddie Fisher(Assistant Director),
Terry Fox (Membership), Trish Shearn (Web Master), Tony Cornelius (Head Road Captain), Ken
Steverson (Secretary), Neil Jones (Treasurer), Eddie Mann (Activities) and Jon Ullrich
(Newsletter Editor).

The meeting began with reports from the officers:

Treasurer: Neil reported that we are starting the year is good shape financially. We currently
have $631.16 in our checking account. We have another $242.00 in cash to be deposited.

Flower Fund — Donations will be collected at both the February and March meetings

Newsletter:

The next newsletter is due in March. Doc asked that officers have their articles to him no later
than March 10™. Doc will send out a reminder prior to the 10™. There was discussion about
recognizing members’ birthdays. Doc will send out message to the membership asking for
birth months and we will also circulate a list at the chapter meeting this month.

Activities:

Chili Dump — The Chili Dump is scheduled for February 20" at 5:00 pm at Eddie and Lori
Mann’s home. The winning chili cook will get a $25.00 gift card. Eddie reported that we had
plenty of supplies left over from the Christmas party and that there is no need to buy additional
supplies.Zero will send out a flyer about the Chili Dump

Chapter Challenge - County Courthouses will be the focus of this year’s chapter challenge.
Members will take a photo of their bike and the County Courthouse

Participation Contest - We will continue with the participation contest. 1%, 2"%, and 3™ place
winners will be recognized at the annual Christmas party

Chapter Picnic: The annual chapter picnic will be held at Doc and Cheryl’s home on the third
Saturay of September.

Sounds Game — Eddie will look into tickets for the Nashville Sounds game. This will be a
summer activity.

Columbia Harley Davidson — There was discussion about providing lunch for the employees on a
Saturday. The details will be ironed out at a later date.



Road Captain Meeting and Training:

The Road Captain meeting and training will be at Tony’s house on February 23™ at 6:00 pm.
The first half of the riding season will be planned and any new road captains will be trained.
There was also a discussion of the ride summaries. We will continue to do the summaries.

Web Site:

Trish will add a link to the web site so that officer meeting minutes will be available to the
membership. Trish also asked that folks let her know of any non-chapter activities that might
be of interest to the membership so that they too can be posted on the web site.

Membership:
Terry reported that approximately 30 members have already paid their 2016 dues. The reduced
chapter dues will end following our meeting in February; dues will then go to $20.00.

Miscellaneous:

Harley Davidson is sponsoring officer training in March (18" and 19") and May (6" and 7).
There is still some time before officers would have to register. Zero will follow up with officers
to see if there is interest in attending either session

Some possible charities were discussed, among them are: Maury County Magic Riders, and
Maury County Vets.



